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The November meeting of the Heidelberg Township Planning Commission was 
called to order by Chairman Larry Rohrbaugh at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, 
November 9, 2022.  Members present were Larry Rohrbaugh, Travis Laughman, 
Andrew Warehime, Judy Tessum and Phil Marks.   
 
Mike Ritz & Mike Myers were also present. 
 
There was no agenda posted on the door; there were no minutes to be reviewed 
and approved therefore the meeting was adjourned at 7:10PM. 
 
There was no new or old business.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:10 P.M. 


